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Homedale School 

    District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Casey Grove, Athletic Director 

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Matt Holtry, Principal 

Date: June 2020 

Re: Athletic Director Report June 2020 

COVID has definitely changed things for this summer, but all coaches and athletes are adapting.   

Summer workouts have officially started for all sports.  Currently the weight room is open two 
times per day (7-9am & 5-7pm) to give all of our athletes the opportunity to lift. These sessions 
will be Mon-Thurs all summer long. 

The first two weeks of June are skill development with no contact during these practices.  The 
coaches are all on the same page of the introduction plan that has been adopted by the 5A, 4A, 
and 3A schools in District III. 

I purchased three one gallon weed sprayers that are filled with an antiviral solution.  One is placed 
at the baseball field, another in the weight room, and the third in the gym.  That way coaches can 
spray down any areas where athletes are during their practice.   

I feel we are taking all the necessary steps to prevent any spread of COVID. 

 

 

 


